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Report
The Tri-Valley Development Fund received contributions from 43 employees through the payroll deduction  
option totaling $4,786.94 during the 2023 fiscal year.  In addition to payroll deduction funds, money was 
collected from employees who purchased office equipment left over from AO’s move was donated totaling 
$715.00, along with $3,175.00 donated/earmarked for the Laurie Coleman Memorial Fund (How this is 
used will be determined later). At the close of fiscal year 2023, a total of $8,676.94 had been donated to the 
Tri-Valley Development Fund.  Funds were distributed throughout 2023 totaling $3,958.00 for an ending 
balance of $10,604.07.  Distributions included a donation to the National Child Safety Council to provide 
child safety and drug prevention education materials as well as safety information for our seniors, donations 
to Tri-Valley staff that had experienced an emergency/hardship in 2023, a donation to the Crookston Early 
Childhood Initiative, and lobbying dues, through the Minnesota Community Action Partnership  
(MinnCAP), to continue lobbying efforts crucial to serving those in our communities that need our help.

 
Thank you for  your generosity!

If you are interested in starting payroll deduction or making a donation 
with a credit card, please fill out the form on the next page and email it 

to mitch.bakken@tvoc.org or call 800-584-7020.

Fund expenses for 2023 were as follows:

Tri-Valley is an equal opportunity employer. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability or veteran status.




